

Dear Member

What Future for our Lido?

Proposals for the future of Brockwell Lido will be submitted to Lambeth at the end of January. Brockwell Lido Users (BLU) invite you to a meeting to:

- See the proposals
- Ask Questions
- Express your views

This is **your last opportunity to express views** before decisions are made by Lambeth councillors.

Saturday, 15 February 2003

Lambeth Town Hall

Assembly Hall, Acre Lane

Brixton, SW2 1RW

10.00 am to 12.30 pm

Proposals on view from 9.30 am

This is the culmination of a process initiated by Lambeth in autumn 2001 to find a way to make Brockwell Lido sustainable. This process involved a consultant's report, a public meeting and regular meetings of a Lido Steering Group representing local groups (BLU, the Herne Hill Forum, the MAC and the Friends of Brockwell Park). In July an invitation to express interest in developing the Lido was published in the national press. BLU met in October and identified our criteria for the Lido, to be included in tender invitations.

Respondents who expressed an interest in developing the Lido and were short-listed are now presenting their proposals. The Lido Steering Group is due to make its recommendations to Lambeth councillors by late February. Councillors will then make the final decision. Views from those who attend our meeting on 15 February will be summarised and sent to the Steering Group and to councillors. Councillors have also been invited to our meeting to hear members' views.

Watch BLU's Web site at <u>www.brockwelllido.com</u> for summaries of the proposals and further information. If you are unable to attend our meeting, please review proposals on our Web site and forward any comments by letter or e-mail.